
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
January 20th-NO SCHOOL
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 24th-NO AFTER SCHOOL

January 31st –Hawaiian Day

February 5th-100th Day of 
School, Open House, NO AFTER 

SCHOOL

February 7th-Aquarium Field Trip-

We will have after school 
available this day

Classroom Reminders
Scholastic online book orders 
are due by Monday, January 

27th.

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 
arctic land animals! The kiddos 

painted snowy owls and arctic 
hares! We also made a top 
secret 3D penguin craft that we 

are saving to showcase at the 
spring art show! We sang a new 

counting song and learned that 
we have 10 fingers on our hands!
Miss Katie came to sing with us on 

Monday. Miss Carly, from the 
library, came to visit on Tuesday 

and read us some pop-up books 
about the arctic. Miss Kayla 
visited on Thursday, and we did 

tons of dancing and practiced 
our tumbling!

We had two fun snacktivities this 
week! On Monday, we made 
blue Jello together and added 

whipped cream! On Tuesday, we 
made penguins on the ice using 

Oreos, frosting, graham crackers 
and goldfish. They were yummy!

January 13th-17th 
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